Application for ANTH 451
Field School in North American Archaeology
						
The 2024 Field School in Charleston, South Carolina will be taught by Dr. Jon Marcoux (UNC Research Laboratories of Archaeology) with additional instruction from Dr. Andrew Agha, a professional archaeologist in Charleston, and Nicole Isenbarger, archaeologist at the Charles Towne Landing State Historic Site.

Email application by MARCH 15 to Dr. Jon Marcoux (marcoux@unc.edu). Acceptance decisions will be communicated by April 1.

*UNC students must attend one of the informational meeting with Dr. Marcoux*
For meeting days and times, visit https://archaeology.sites.unc.edu/2024-field-school 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
**Non-UNC applicants should provide at least one letter of reference**

Name:						PID (if UNC student):
Address:
Email:						Phone:

Current School:
Year:
Major(s):

Previous Archaeology/Anthropology Courses:



Other Relevant Background:




Why do you want to take the UNC Field School? (250 words max please):




**If you are a non-UNC student, please provide the name and contact information for at least one professor who is familiar with your work.
